
Stokes Partnership for Children
Stokes Partnership for Children is using the 2021 Ribbon of Hope 

grant to expand its Workforce Innovation to Support Early 
Education (WISEE) program. Through the program, Stokes County 
high school and early college students pursuing a career in early 
childhood education will be provided educational supports and 

professional development designed to facilitate success in college 
and beyond. WISEE programming is intended to help participating 
students develop skills related to professionalism, leadership, and 

advocacy as they prepare for a career in early childhood education.
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